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I support this bill because Oregon's wildlife need all the help that we can provide, and 

programs to support and protect wildlife need sufficient funding! Extreme weather like 

drought, heatwaves and wildfires is increasing in our state, and putting increasing 

pressure on many bird, insect and other species. Hearing about water sources that 

migrating birds rely on in Central and Southern Oregon drying up, I have begun to 

wonder, as I see flocks pass by in the fall - will I see them return? What was once a 

source of wonder and joy has become a reminder of how fragile our world has 

become. Please help our wildlife before it's too late. 


